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Paragraph #67 Session #22 (2023)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the work of the Indigenous Coordinating Body
for Enhanced Participation in the United Nations in furthering the objectives of
resolution 71/321 and agrees on the need to establish a new and distinct status
for Indigenous Peoples’ participation at the General Assembly. It also welcomes
the organization in November 2022 by the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) of the expert workshop on enhanced
participation in the Human Rights Council. The Permanent Forum looks forward to
reading the report and the recommendations from the workshop when they are
submitted to the Human Rights Council prior to its fifty-third session. The
Permanent Forum calls upon the Human Rights Council and the General Assembly
to ensure further progress on this vital matter. The Permanent Forum encourages
Member States to financially support the work of the Indigenous Coordinating
Body.
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